Follow-Up Letter After Virtual Parent
Gathering

Dear Parents,

Thank you for attending our recent virtual parent gathering on [Date]. We appreciate your
participation and the valuable insights shared during the discussion.

As a follow-up, we would like to highlight some key points that were addressed:

e Overview of curriculum updates for the upcoming semester.
o Details regarding upcoming events and how parents can get involved.
« Important dates and deadlines to remember.

We encourage you to reach out with any further questions or feedback. Your involvement is
essential for the success of our students and community.

Thank you once again for your engagement. We look forward to seeing you at our next
gathering!

Warm regards,

[Your Name]

[Your Position]
[School/Organization Name]
[Contact Information]



